
CLONMEL GOLF CLUB    

Condolences: 

It is with sadness that we note the tragic passing of our dear member Toddy O'Brien. Toddy 

joined the club in 1991 and served as Hon Secretary of the Men's committee for a long 

number of years giving great service to the Club. He was a true clubman, always ready to 

lend his support to any new project e.g. BRS setup etc.  He was a constant supporter of all 

our Club teams throughout the years, always with a camera on hand to record these events. 

 He will be sadly missed by us all here especially his playing partners Sean Callaghan, John 

Bolger and Donal Ryan. 

Our deepest condolences to his partner Annette, step-sons Alan and Paul, step-daughter Lea-

Anne, brother Murray, sister Winnie, sons, daughters and his extended family and his many 

friends including his golfing friends. 

Choose Your Partner: The popular Choose Your Partner series commenced on Sunday 

morning with a 2-man champagne scramble.  There was a good entry and this competition 

runs until Friday next.  On Saturday round 2 commences with a 4 ball better ball.   

Club Singles: A club singles over 12 holes was run in the week leading into the Choose 

Your Partner series.  Tommy Power left everyone else in his wake with a magnificent score 

of 32 points.  A card of 11 pars and a birdie was great shooting by Tommy and he was a 

clear 6 points ahead of Billy Byrne in 2nd place.  Recent prize winners will be contacted this 

week. 

Right Of Way On Course:  At this time of year the competitions are being run over 12 

holes so in order to keep play flowing those playing the competition course have the right of 

way on the course. 

Table Quiz:  A general knowledge table quiz will be held in the clubhouse on Friday Jan 

31st.  All members are asked to support this club fundraiser which will be a fun night and 

while it will be a quiz night the emphasis will be on the fun element of the night.  Tables of 

4 will cost €20. 

LOTTO     

The fourteenth draw of the New Lotto Year in our Weekly Club Fundraising Lotto took 

place last Saturday January 11th in the Clubhouse.  The numbers drawn were and 6, 14, 16 

and 24.  There was no jackpot winner and there was one matched three winner. 

Jackpot is now at €6,600 so be in to win!     

Thanks again to everybody who supported it by buying and selling tickets.   The Lotto Draw 

will now take place at 5.00pm each Saturday.   

 

NEW MEMBERS 2020 

Join Clonmel Golf Club now as a fully paid up member up to December 31st, 2020 from 

€400.   Free trial round available prior to joining, by prior arrangement.  This offer is open 

to new members and past members who have not renewed their membership within the last 

5 years.  GUI & ILGU fees not included. Terms and conditions apply so for full details 

please contact Aine at the office on 052-6124050 or download an application form from our 

website www.clonmelgolfclub.com. 

 

SUBSCRIPTION RENEWALS 

Membership renewal invoices are now processed and if not collected have been sent out in 

the post to you.  If you have any queries relating to your invoice, please get in contact with 

us.  Early payment would be appreciated. 

 

 

http://www.clonmelgolfclub.com/


WEBSITE     

Please visit: www.clonmelgolfclub.com to view our weekly notes online.     

 

 

Ladies Notes: 

The competition this week was won by Roisin Quinlivan with 22pts on count back. A very 

close second was Geraldine O Gorman with 22pts. Congratulations ladies. Monday morning 

fun scrabble will resume very shortly. Just waiting for a dry Monday. 

Sympathies: 

Our deepest sympathy to the families of the late Maurice Fehilly and Toddy O’Brien, both 

tremendous members within the club.  They will be sadly missed by us all.  May they rest in 

peace. 
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